
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pierry Consulting, Inc. has been doing work for Bud Bartley Homes for the past couple of 
years and we are very pleased with the work they do.   
 
The staff at Pierry Consulting is a pleasure to work with.  All work is performed in a timely and 
efficient manner. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kathy Smith 
Bud Bartley Homes 


